MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS .-
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

11 August, 2004

Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 43 of 2004
D60/28/05

fwa Senier Chiel Exceutive, Ministiy of Civil Service Affairs and Adniinistrativ e Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Civil Service Reforms — Meetine with Desk Officers
“\dﬁ

-

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letter No. 39 of 2004 dated 23 July 2004.

2. In view of the high number of public officers presently serving the SADC Summit L
Meetings being held in Mauritius during the period 07-17 August 2004, the seventeenth
meeting with Desk Officers scheduled for Monday 16 August 2004, has had to be postponed.
The meeting will now be held on Monday 30 August 2004 at 1030 hours in the Lunch
Room of the National Assembly, 3" Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis.

3. It would be appreciated if the Desk Officers of your Ministry/Department could be
informed accordingly.

4. This circular letter has also been despatched by e-mail to all Ministci /Departments.

(K. Ponnusamy)
Senior Chief Executive

(opy to: '
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Desk Officers

Administrative Reforms Unit, 7° Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis,
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